
 
 
 
 

San Juan Water Conservancy District 
Public Hearing for Consideration of 2023 Budget 

Wednesday, December 14, 2022, at 2 pm 
46 Eaton Drive Suite 5 

The revised budget is posted for inspection at 
the SJWCD office and at www.sjwcd.org. Any 

interested elector of the local government may 
file objections to the proposed budget at any 
time prior to the final adoption of the budget 

by the governing body. 
Published December 8, 2022 in The Pagosa Springs Sun. 

http://www.sjwcd.org/

